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El Camino College Police released a sketch today of a man who allegedly robbed a 
student in the upper portion of Lot F on September 3, as reported in a previous Campus 
Advisory. 
 
The sketch is part of an ongoing police investigation of the incident, in which an ECC 
student was sitting in his car at about 12:55 p.m. when he was reportedly approached 
by two male Latino suspects. 
 
The above pictured suspect knocked on the window and asked the victim a few 
questions. The suspect then brandished what appeared to be a blue steel revolver and 
proceeded to take several personal items from the victim. The victim described the 
suspect to be approximately 20-25 years of age, dark complexion, medium build, 170 
pounds, 5-foot, 6-inches tall, with tattoos on both arms but most notably tattoos of 
unknown letters covering his entire neck. 
 
Anyone with information related to this crime should contact Detective Ruben Lopez at 
the El Camino College Police Department, 310-660-3100. 
  
  

If you see something, say something  
BE AWARE.  BE SAFE. 


